November 3, 2005
 

Dear Trident Academy,
 

This donation is in gratitude for a magnificent daughter.  Tracey Anne Middleton was four years old the day Trident opened.  She stayed until the eighth grade when she told the Headmaster at College Prep that she would do well at his school.  He was so impressed she became a student without the entrance exam.  She did well and  transferred to St. Andrews for sports.  She graduated National Honor Society and with a full ride scholarship fror her freshman year in college.  She looked at the courses the coach had given her, knew they would never transfer, got it all changed on add and drop day, and received all A's.  She transferred to Georgia Southern and graduated with a PE major on the Dean's List.
 

She was hired by the college and began taking the Graduate Entrance Exam......she took it six times and didn't pass.  Dr. Ward of Mt. Pleasant wrote the State of Georgia Board of Education stating her learning disability, and citing her educational record.  She became the first person ever to get her Masters without taking the exam.
 

She has taught since then, repaying what she got at Trident.  She is an inspiration for children with all sorts of problems and she knows how to teach all students.
 

Tracey is now becoming a Sister of Mercy in Baltimore, and she wants to do prison ministry.  Without Trident, I can honestly say that she would be lost.  So my eternal thanks are to you and Marge Mengedoht.
 

Sincerely,
 

Pat Middleton
